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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

January 21, 2015 
 
Subject:  Pre-filing workshops sponsored by Questar Gas Company regarding its 2015 Integrated 
Resource Plan filing with the Public Service Commission of Utah. 
 
IRP Workshop Dates: 
 

Monday February 9, 2015 – Potential topics include a review of the 2014 Commission IRP 
Order; review of the December 30 and 31, 2014, weather event; calculation of the prices of cost-
of-service gas and market purchased gas; and discussion of the determination of the 65 percent 
annual forecast demand pursuant to the Trail Acquisition Stipulation.  
 
Wednesday March 25, 2015 – Confidential Meeting – Potential topics include an update of 
Wexpro activities including its proposed drilling program and compression and a review of 
Questar’s upstream gathering and transportation contracts. 
 
Thursday April 30, 2015 – Confidential Meeting – Potential topics include a review of: the 
2014-2015 heating season including the use of natural gas storage aquifers, Questar’s annual 
natural gas request for proposal, and Questar's activities associated with management of cost-of-
service gas during the 2014 IRP year. 

 
IRP Technical Conference: 
 
 Wednesday June 24, 2015 – Post 2015 IRP Filing Technical Conference 
 
Time: All workshops will begin at 10:30 a.m. and end at approximately noon. The Technical Conference 
will begin at 10:00 a.m. and will end at approximately noon. 
 
Location: All workshops will be held in Room 401, Fourth Floor, Heber M. Wells State Office Building, 
160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah. 
 
Purpose: Representatives of Questar Gas Company will present information at the workshops regarding 
development of the Company’s 2015 Integrated Resource Plan. The public is invited to attend; however, 
they may be requested to excuse themselves during any portions of the March 25th and April 30th 
workshops deemed confidential if they have not executed a non-disclosure agreement. Representatives of 
the Public Service Commission, the Division of Public Utilities, and the Office of Consumer Services 
may also be in attendance.
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